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urbanrenewal - NSW Governments urban renewal plan for Newcastle

From:  Geoffrey Smith <geoffrey.smith@uon.edu.au>

To: "urbanrenewal @planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal @planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/13/2013 1:29 PM

Subject: NSW Governments urban renewal plan for Newcastle

Hey there,

I just browsed the revitalisation plans for Newcastle's CBD and they look fantastic and much needed. This is
just a brief email to congratulate planning NSW for finally addressing Newcastle's problems and helping
Newcastle realise its potential.

Cheers

Geoffrey Smith



